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Return of all Pupils 

We were really pleased to hear that all pupils will return to 

school on Monday 8th March.  Since the announcement, 

we have been busy finalising information for staff and   

parents and updating our risk assessments.  Our             

procedures remain similar to those in place during the 

Autumn Term (and fingers crossed they will work just as 

effectively!).  Timings, drop-off and pick-up points and 

bubbles will remain the same as before.  Please see the  

updated Parent Handbook for more information.   

We hope that all of our measures will keep our school 

community and families safe and that the plan to end      

lockdown can continue to progress.  Whilst the end may 

be in sight, we are not fully through this dark period, so it 

is important that everyone still continues to make           

sacrifices and follow the rules in place, then we can all 

spend summer with friends and family creating memories. 

Track and Trace 

If your child is accessing Key Worker and Vulnerable Pupil 

provision, please continue to notify school of any cases of 

coronavirus by e-mailing covid@breretonprimary.org.uk.  

This will enable us to continue to operate track and trace. 

 

Technology 

If you are struggling to access Showbie due to a lack of 

technology please e-mail covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

 

World Book Day 

Mrs Woods has sent out letter outlining plans for World 

Book Day next week.  These include ‘Masked Reader’, den 

building and much more!  You should have also received 

an electronic book token.   

One initiative was to create an Amazon Wish List and we 

were very excited on Wednesday when our first books 

arrived!  Thank you to everyone who has purchased books 

or shared the link.  We can’t 

wait to share them with the 

children. 

 

Staffing 

We are pleased to share that Mrs Pirie is expecting her 

second child.  We would like to offer her and her husband 

the warmest congratulations.   

 

Site Update 

We are proud to share a photo of our Reception classroom 

with it’s lovely new flooring!  Thank you to Miss Wellings 

who put everything back before the start of term.    
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Well Done! 

Well done to all of the pupils for getting back into Remote 

Learning this week.  We are incredibly proud of you. 

Well Done Darcey! 

Well done to Darcey in Y3 who has chosen to walk/run for 

46 miles in order to raise money for a charity which       

supports the homeless. We are so proud of you.  

If you would like to support Darcey's fundraising mission 

please visit https://www.gofundme.com/f/darceys-

fundraising?

utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campai

gn=p_cp%20share-

sheet&fbclid=IwAR2YPMdixVrqa6b9xAqc1G-V-

xSCCJ3Ew63ED0O_gz6W4Rfe73iYt4tYcQo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lent 

Resources for Lent have been added to the worship folder 

on Showbie for families to share at home. 
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